
NAHEP-sponsored skill development program on "Quality control and certification of fish 

and fishery products”  conducted from January 6-10, 2020 

The Post Harvest Technology department of ICAR-CIFE organized a 5-day National 

Agricultural Higher Education (NAHEP)–funded skill development program (SDP) on "Quality 

control and certification of fish and fishery products” from 6-10 January 2020. The program was 

inaugurated by Director & Vice-Chancellor Dr. Gopal Krishna, and attended by 20 

undergraduate students from different state fisheries colleges and 7 post graduate students. The 

training program consisted of theory and practical sessions on quality and safety management of 

fish and shellfish products, microbiological and biochemical methods of quality assessment, 

quality management systems, national and international regulations, and entrepreneurship 

development. The trainees visited Export Inspection Agency (EIA), Mumbai as part of their 

practical learning program. The sessions were interactive and included hands-on practical 

sessions conducted by experts. 


